
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Friday, January 25, 2019 
    Today is Day 5 – 1:00 EARLY DISMISSAL   

 
 
MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
TODAY’s After School Music Rehearsals 
NONE 
 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Early Dismissal – TODAY  
This is a reminder that we will be following the early dismissal schedule TODAY. 
Read Across America 
Calling all 7th graders!! Remember when those big kids from the middle school came and read to you on 
Read Across America Day way back when you were in elementary school? Well guess what, now it is your 
chance to go to the elementary schools for Read Across America Day! All you have to do is get an 
application from Mrs. Bergstein in room A145. All applications will be collected in order, and the first 120 
students to submit theirs will go on March 1st! 
Computer Fair 
The Middle School Computer Fair is on with a brand-new name! Computer Fair is now known as the PA 
Media and Design Competition. If you're into moviemaking, graphic design, app design, animation, and 
more, this is the thing for you! There's still plenty of time to make a project! Projects are due February 22nd. 
Check out bit.ly/computerfair for more information or see Mr Mahmood in room A159. He'll probably just tell 
you to go to the website so save yourself a trip and just go to the website. 
 
FROM THE SMS PARENT PARTNERSHIP 
Box Tops 
The Springhouse Middle School Parent Partnership is collecting Box Tops once again!  The top three 
collectors win a gift card so start collecting today!  Please have the box tops in a baggie labeled with your 
first and last name, grade and homeroom.  The should be dropped off in the SMSP mailbox located outside 
of the main office. All box tops need to be turned in by February 13th.  
 
ATHLETICS 
Cheerleading 
Are you interested in being a Cheerleader? Cheerleading tryouts for next school year’s squads will be held in 
the end of May. Students will need a PIAA physical or PIAA recert form to tryout. If you have not had a PIAA 
physical done this school year, Parkland athletics will be holding a FREE physical day on Saturday,  
February 2nd at Parkland High School café, 9 – 11:30am. Any 6th, 7th and 8th grader interested in trying out 
must have a PIAA physical done for try outs. 
High School Girls Soccer 
All 8th grade girl soccer players interested in being a part of the High School Soccer Program are asked to 
attend the following meeting along with your parent(s). 
Tuesday, February 5th from 8:00 pm – 9:00pm 
Parkland High School – Room C - 200  
The meeting starts exactly at 8pm. 
Information about our program, off-season training opportunities, tryout info, season expectations will be 
covered. 
Information about requirements: Physicals & ImPACT Test, Code of Conduct and Policies & Procedures 
We will be there to answer all your questions. 
We hope to see you there! 


